Secretary U.S. Department of Homeland Security Washington, DC 20528



November 5, 2020

Donna Rice Hughes President and CEO Enough Is Enough P.O. Box 1532 Great Falls, VA 22066

Dear Ms. Hughes,

Thank you for your public support for my nomination to be Secretary of DHS.

Enough is Enough has been a critical partner to the Department over the years in our efforts to end child exploitation. Your efforts make the internet a safer place for our younger Americans which is crucial in bringing an end to the exploitation of children.

I look forward to continuing our partnership to advance the Department's mission to combat human trafficking and child exploitation.

Sincerely,

I beal

Acting Secretary